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Summary:

The Department of the Army of the United States advised that procurement in Korea
should be obtained by requisition on the Republic of Korea. Several advantages by the
system, and included supplies are listed. An opinion in response to the suggestion is
attached. 

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


